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From: Brian S.
To: Transportation Commission; Mayor; Conklin, Nikki
Subject: Green Streets Guide - No bike path in Sauk Creek Woods
Date: Tuesday, August 8, 2023 7:27:16 PM

I oppose the Transportation Commission approval of the Green Streets Guide, which
contains another surprising proposal about a bike path in Sauk Creek Woods.  A bike
path in the woods is not needed and is a bad idea.  The neighbors who live in the
area are against it.  The few bikers who want to bike there can use the sidewalks and
bike lanes on the roads.  That is what they are there for.

It is a bad idea just like the path the city installed in the woods near 7933 Tree Lane. 
Very few people use that path.  There are good sidewalks that bikers and walkers can
use.  Stop repeating your mistakes.

Brian
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